
 

Digital tickets for regional trains Trenitalia: on September 21st no longer check in 

Starting from September 21st, the check in for digital tickets for Trenitalia regional trains is no longer 

mandatory. Ticket validation occurs automatically at the scheduled departure of the chosen train. 

It will be possible to make an unlimited number of date and time changes until 11:59 pm on the day 

before departure. While the time can be changed an unlimited number of times, up to one minute 

before the train's departure. 

The paper ticket is still available and needs to be validated at the station. 

Digital tickets can be purchased on the Trenitalia App, on the Trenitalia website, at authorized travel 

agencies and on the Trenitalia Tper website. 

Please note that the purchase of the Regional Digital Ticket can be made up to 5 minutes before the 

scheduled departure of the train. 

��Where can I find my purchased Regional Digital Tickets? 

����If you made the log-in on the App or website Trenitalia, you can find them in the “My Trips” area. If 

you purchased without logging in, simply open the link in the email or SMS you received. 

��On the Trenitalia website, by clicking on the following link you will find all the FAQs relating to the 

new feature introduced, for more information:  

https://www.trenitalia.com/it/treni_regionali/nuovo-biglietto-digitale-regionale.hml 
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